
Thomas F. Keenan Promoted to Senior Vice President and Chief Financial Officer at Ambler Savings 

Bank 

 

AMBLER –  Thomas F. Keenan was promoted to 

Senior Vice President and Chief Financial Officer 

of Ambler Savings Bank at a recent Board of 

Trustees meeting. Mr. Keenan held the position 

of Chief Financial Officer and Compliance Officer 

since 2006. 

 

As a member of the Executive Management 

team, Mr. Keenan has day-to-day responsibility 

for planning, implementing, managing and 

controlling the financial-related activities of the 

bank. He oversees the budgeting and the 

implementation of the budgets; directs all 

financial, project-based and departmental 

accounting; coordinates all external audit and tax 

activities, and more. 

 

Mr. Keenan has over 30 years of banking 

experience and has been with Ambler Savings 

Bank for over 10 years. 

 

Mr. Keenan is the Treasurer of Ambler Junior 

Baseball, a position he has held since 2009. He is 

the also Treasurer of the Kiwanis Club of Ambler since 2014, and he is a member of the Financial 

Managers Society. 

 

Ambler Savings Bank is headquartered in Ambler, and has locations Fairview Village, Schwenksville, and 

Limerick. Learn more online at www.AmblerSavingsBank.com.   

http://www.amblersavingsbank.com/

